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ATTN: Document Control Desk
Division of Security Operations
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Louisiana Energy Services, LLC
NRC Docket No. 70-3103

Subject: Page Changes to the System Security Plan (SSP)

Louisiana Energy Services, LLC (now dba "UUSA") is required to submit non substantive
changes to the System Security Plan for the Protection of Classified Matter (SSP), in
accordance with 10 CFR 95.19(b), to the NRC within 30 days of implementation of such
changes.

There were major changes involved in this revision of the System Security Plan (SSP),
which entails a total rewrite of the document. The SSP contains security information and
disclosure to unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. Therefore,
UUSA requests the Enclosure be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10
CFR 2.390.

If you have any questions, please contact Gary Boyd, Facility Security Officer at
575.394.6622.

Respectfully,

Bryan McGowen
Security Manager

Enclosures: 1.) Final Copy to the System Security Plan (SSP)
2.) Affidavit
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cc:

Mike G. Raddatz, Project Manager
Three White Flint North
Mailstop: 13A12M
Washington, DC 20555-0001

J. Keith Everly, Senior Program Manager
One White Flint North
Mail Stop O-2D-15
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Brian Smith
Chief, Uranium Enrichment Branch
Three White Flint North
Mailstop: 13A12M
Washington, DC 20555-0001


